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Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
Attention: Joan Fitzhenry 
C/- ADRP Secretariat, Legal Services Branch 
Department of Industry, Innovation and Science 
10 Binara Street 
CANBERRA CITY   ACT   2601 
 
 
Dear Ms Fitzhenry, 
 
ADRP Review No 100 – Wind Towers exported from the People’s Republic of 
China and the Republic of Korea (Case 487) 
 
The reinvestigation report in relation to Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) Review 
No. 100 of wind towers was initially due to the ADRP by Monday, 2 September 2019. 
As you are aware, the Commissioner was provided with an initial timeframe of 60 
days to conduct a reinvestigation of certain findings and report to the ADRP as 
required. The Commissioner sought, and was granted, an extension of time of 60 
days to provide the reinvestigation report to the ADRP. The reinvestigation report is 
currently due to be provided to the ADRP by Friday, 1 November 2019. 

I request a further extension of 95 days to Monday 4 February 2020, to provide this 
report to the ADRP. I request this second extension on the following grounds: 

 The issues raised in the reinvestigation request and submissions to the 
preliminary reinvestigation report are complex and require detailed analysis to 
establish the appropriate normal value, and; 

 The impact of the Christmas and New Year period. 

Please contact Mr Carl Halpin at carl.halpin@adcommission.gov.au directly, should 
you require any clarification. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner, 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 

30 October 2019 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
GPO Box 2013 
CANBERRA   ACT   2601 

mailto:carl.halpin@adcommission.gov.au

